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January 14, 2002

Lieutenant Stephen Wuorio

Safety Officer
Police Station
One William Welch Way
Framingham, Massachusetts 01702

Dear Framingham Traffic and Roadway Safety Committee,

At your December 5 meeting, you asked us to return to your January meeting with a recommendation for the intersection of the Cochituate Rail Trail and Old Connecticut Path. The following suggestions are based on votes taken at our December 18 meeting largely devoted to this topic.

The design for this intersection should be completed based on feedback gathered at our meeting.  This includes:

· Making the crossing closer to perpendicular

· A semi-actuated signal with a controller that can be changed to handle a fully-actuated intersection if needed in the future  

· Cost estimates for various options including optional features

· Both exit and entrance lanes should be the same width, 8' for each lane on each side of the crossing
Having completed intersection designs in hand will greatly help the Planning Department in securing additional funding to build this intersection.

As we expect even a semi-actuated signal is beyond our current budget, we agreed that Bryan Taberner from the Planning Department will work with the Department of Public Works to create a signed crosswalk that will serve as an interim control and be in place when the trail is ready.

Our committee shares your concerns about this crossing being close to the one at Brownlea Street.We expect proper signs to calm traffic sufficiently to ensure safety.

Sincerely,

Mara Yale

Chair, Framingham Cochituate Rail Trail Committee
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